
GROCERY MINISTRY UPDATE: 

For the month of September, we served 215 families (over 4 weeks) with 67 

of those families having four or more people in their household. That’s 570 

people! We distributed more than 228 boxes, and at about 25 lbs per box, 

that’s over 5472 lbs. of food.

We continued to be blessed by many volunteers:

+16 volunteers on Friday this month

+32 volunteers on Saturday this month

+our teams include: Youth and Family, Troop 102, The Book Club, 

Congregation Council, and the Girl Scouts

+every Friday, Bill Sowers picks up food donations at New Hope and 

brings them to St. Paul’s to be organized for packing by volunteers and most 

weeks he picks up the 80 dozen eggs we give out each week

+Nancy Smith keeps statistical records, and she and Deb Sowers 

communicate with the York County Food Bank for other donations and items 

to purchase

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK…but we could use YOUR hands. Is 

God calling you to serve?

We are already preparing for Thanksgiving! We were able to 

gather Thanksgiving “fixin’s” but are in need of donations of 

meat. Consider donating money OR purchasing turkey (12 lbs 

or less), ham (5 lbs. or less), or pork (5 lbs. or less). We would 

like the donations to be delivered to the church on Saturday, 

Nov. 12 by 9:30. See Deb Sowers or Nancy Smith for more 

info and to make a donation (in-kind or monetary).


